
As an Oregonian, you represent me and my family.  
 
Neither of these bills represent what our family or any other family we know would want you, the 
Oregon Legislature, to vote into law. 
 
As you represent us, we ask that you represent us and vote NO on both 978&979.  
 
Thank you, 
Amy Stonehill 
Medford Oregon 
 


